
An Evening With 

   
Chris Eyre

Brought to you by your Student Life Fee

In recognition of Native American History Month, the Campus Activities 
Board and the Native American Cultural Society would like to invite you to a 
screening and discussion of Chris Eyre’s award-winning film “Smoke Signals.”

Tuesday, November 28, 2006
7:00PM (Doors Open at 6:30PM)

MCC Theatre, Building 4
(Please park in Lot F)

Admission is free to all attendees, however we do ask each 
attendee to bring one non-perishable food item to be donated 
to the Open Door Mission in Rochester.


